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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
  
In the Matter of the Name Change of TracFone ) 
Wireless, Inc., to TracFone Wireless, Inc. d/b/a ) File No. RA-2013-0333 
SafeLink Wireless  ) 
 

STAFF RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF FICTITIOUS NAME 
 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through the undersigned counsel, and files this Response with the Missouri Public 

Service Commission (“Commission”) respectfully stating the following: 

1. On December 11, 2012, TracFone Wireless, Inc. (“TracFone”) filed a 

Notice of Fictitious Name, informing the Commission that on October 14, 2009, 

TracFone registered the fictitious name of Safelink Wireless for business in Missouri.   

2. Staff has reviewed the Notice and intends to file a response with 

recommended conditions. Staff requests until December 21, 2012, to file a further 

response.   

 WHEREFORE, Staff files this Response for the Commission’s information and 

consideration and requests the Commission allow Staff until December 21, 2012, to file 

a further response.   

       Respectfully submitted,  

       /s/Jennifer Hernandez 
       Jennifer Hernandez 
   Senior Staff Counsel 
   Missouri Bar No. 59814 
  
   Attorney for the Staff of the  
   Missouri Public Service Commission 
   P. O. Box 360 
   Jefferson City, MO 65102 
   (573) 751- 8706 (Telephone)  
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   (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
 jennifer.hernandez@psc.mo.gov 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 
electronically on this 12th day of December, 2012, to Mark P. Johnson, counsel for 
TracFone Wireless, Inc. at Mark.johnson@snrdenton.com; and the Office of the Public 
Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov.  

 

       /s/Jennifer Hernandez 
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